
 

CITY OF TORRINGTON 
  NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
  
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the Board of Councilmen of the City of Torrington will hold a 
public hearing on Tuesday, November 13, 2018, immediately following the previous public 
hearing starting at 6:30 p.m. in the City Hall Auditorium, 140 Main St., Torrington, CT to solicit 
public comment regarding changes to City Ordinance Chapter 170, “Sewers”. 
 
All interested parties are invited to attend and be heard.  The full text of the proposed changes 
is on file, and open to public in inspection, in the office of the City Clerk, 140 Main Street, 
Torrington, Connecticut, 06790. 
 
Dated at Torrington, Connecticut, this 24th day of October 2018.    
 
 
      ____________________________ 
      Carol L. Anderson, MMC  
      City Clerk 
  
 
 


